
 
 

 

June 12, 2015 

 

 

FILED VIA EFIS 

 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary of the Commission 
PO Box 360  
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
 
SUBJECT: Case No. EX-2014-0352:  In the Matter of Proposed Amendment of 4 CSR 

240-20.065 and 4 CSR 240-20.100, Regarding Net 
Metering and Renewable Energy Standard 
Requirements 

 
 
Dear Mr. Woodruff: 

 
On June 1, 2015, Wind on the Wires filed with the Missouri Public Service Commission, in 

the above noted docket, its Comments on the Proposed Amendment to the Electric Utility 
Renewable Energy Standard Requirements (“Comments”) rule 4 CSR 240-20.100 published in 
the Missouri Register (Vol. 40, No. 9) on May 1, 2015.  This errata corrects two typographical 
errors in the Comments.  No substantive changes have been made.  
 

The corrections are as follows:  
 

• page 10, last paragraph, in two locations replace “WOW Attachment A” with “Proposed 
Amendment Attachment A”. 

 
  



 

Wind on the Wires is refiling its comments in its entirety for the purpose of clarity as 
“Wind on the Wires Corrected Comments.” 

 

 

Sincerely, 

_____/s_______________ 
Sean R. Brady 
 
Wind on the Wires 
Regional Policy Manager and Legal 
Counsel 
P.O. Box 4072 
Wheaton, IL  60189 
312-867-0609 

 
 
 
June 12, 2015 
 
 
 
CC: General Counsel Office, PSC 
 Office of Public Counsel 

PSC Staff, Natelle Dietrich, Director 
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